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Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Your Best

MINI BLITZ- Week 7 & 8
‘Sacred Heart has a wish, to reduce
2015 Term 3 Week 7 Newsletter the amount of rubbish. So put your
food in containers made of

plastic...to get a smaller

Wk
» £ N \'
4RRAWON®

Whole School Assembly and Student of the Week Awards will be

environmental footprint. Fantastic!
held on Friday 21¢* August at 2.50pm.

Have you booked your ‘Winter Ball’ ticket yet? A

Year 5 Ballarat Camp great night to be had...29% August at 7pm.

What a wonderful group of children we had the pleasure of taking on camp this year. Their knowledge and understanding of the
Gold Rush and the Eureka Rebellion was outstanding and you can all feel very proud of the manner in which your children
represented their school and community. We had a ball but are feeling the residual effects of some late nights today!

Sacred Heart Winter Ball

This Saturday evening we have our Winter Ball taking place at the Golf Club. I'm e TELE
really looking forward to catching up with our parents here in a more informal W INTER B Al
setting over a few drinks and some quality entertainment. Looking forward to it

5
Ead

seeing you all there.

Open Day — Literacy and Numeracy Week - To celebrate Literacy

and Numeracy Week this year we having an Open Day next Thursday 4% September from 9.00am — 1.00pm. If you would like to
drop in and observe Literacy and Numeracy classes in action during these times you would be most welcome. I will endeavour to
make myself available to answer any questions you might have regarding our learning and teaching approach in the Open Plan
environment. Hope to see you all there!

Father's Day
2015 NAPLAN Results Our NAPLAN Results for 2015 have now arrived and you are Breakfast
free to arrange a time with your child’s teacher to pick them up and discuss the results. (\‘Cf/ S

Father’s Day Breakfast

Once again this year we’ll celebrate Father’s Day with a Barbecue Breakfast in the courtyard. We invite all our Dad’s to come

along and enjoy an ‘Egg and Bacon Roll’, sausage in bread or hot cuppa before heading off to or coming home from work.

Peace and best wishes....Paul

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians
Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is built. We commit ourselves

to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Paul Maher Heather Keenan Jacqui Nixon

62 Orr St or P.O Box 199 Yarrawonga Phone: 03 5744 3339 Fax: 03 5743 1377

principal@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, hkeenan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, jnixon@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
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Week

Term 3

Wed 26% | Thu 27% | Fri 28t | Sat 29t | Sun 30t
7 Woods Point Winter Ball | Children’s
Visit- 12V 7pm Mass 10am
Parish Mass-
1/2H & 1/2V Golf Club
Hoop Time-
Yr 3/4
Book Week
Parade 10am
Mon 31t | Tue 1¢t | Wed 2 | Thu 34 Fri 4% |Sat 5% |Sun 6"
8 Life Father's Day | Literacy and | Father’s Day Father’s Day
Relationships Stall- Mercy Numeracy Breakfast L
i Woods Point
?ﬁlt_ Yré Centre ;I:Ei[);y Visit- 3/4G T~ Father’s Day 7
p p Parish Mass- Breakfast
. Year 6 Friday 4t
Literacy and State Netball 6.30 g 30
Numeracy Finals Melb -~>tam-g.50am
Week Hoop Time- 4=
Yr5/6 a4 A
Mon 7t | Tue 8h | Wed 9% | Thu 10% | Fri 11" [ Sat 12 | Sun 43*
Reconciliation | Foundation Dads Night
9 g
Ceremony Culminating Chess
7pm Day Tournament
Earn & Learn 2pm SHS
finishes!
Mon 14% | Tue 15t | Wed 16% | Thu 17%* | Fri 18t | Sat  19* | Sun 20t
10 Athletics Final Day of
Carnival Term
P-6
Yarrawonga
Footy Ground
CRAFTGROUP | = 7

On Wednesday 2nd September, the Craft group will
be holding their annual Father’s Day Stall for the
children to purchase gifts for their Dads & other
important men in their lives. Children can
purchase gifts valued between $1 - $5.
For children who forget their money on the day an
IOU will be given to the value of $3.
Any person who can help on that morning
between 9.15am — 11 and/or 11.30 — 1pm please
contact Jenny 57443838

SAVE THE DATE!

Wednesday September 9th at 2pm
“Foundation Culminating Day’

N

Lit

NUmeraCy

elti-

EXP

ATIONAL
eracy

WEEK

For more information visit
www.literacyandnumeracy.gov.au

31 August-
6 September 2015
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Staff Profile

Gerard Martin

Position: School Board Member
Interests: Family/Cricket

Football Team/s: Hawthorn/Yarrawonga
Favourite Food/s: Sunday Roast & Trifle

Currently Reading: Only the newspaper at

the moment & school readers!
Favourite Holiday Destination: London

3 people you'd invite to dinner: Billy Joel,
Dr Karl & Mark Taylor

What would you do with your last $507?
Hide it from Christine!!!

Favourite Movie: The Sixth Sense

Favourite Quote: Life is what happens to

you, while busy making other plans.
Someone you admire: Rosie Battie

What do you love about our school: You feel
welcome by staff & students at all times.
Love the open space the school has for the

children to play and explore.

Term 3 Week 7

Religious Education Meegan McInness
Sunday Mass

This Sunday, as well as being the final Presentation Mass for our
Reconciliation candidates, we will also be celebrating the baptism of
Holly and Stella Warner. This is a very special occasion for Holly and
Stella and their parents Annie and James. We congratulate the whole
family at this special time and ask you to keep the girls in your

prayers.

Reconciliation

We are now in our final week of our home-based meetings and I have
been hearing some really positive comments about how enjoyable they
have been. The children and the Bridging Centre teachers are busy in
class preparing for their Reconciliation as well, and the children are
getting quite excited which is lovely to see.

The final Presentation Mass is this Sunday, so all those candidates
attending need to meet in the church at 9.45 to collect their stoles and
prayer cards. Could all the children sit up the front please. As this is a
Children's Mass and the baptism of Holly and Stella will follow mass,

it would be great to have children from all classes join us.

The Reconciliation Ceremony is to be held on, Tuesday September 8th
at 7pm in Sacred Heart Church. All members of our school community
are welcome to attend.

Stay warm...Meegan McInness REC

School Camps- Are you eligible for a subsidy?

Camps Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF)
The Victorian Government has announced $148 Million over 4
years for Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) to
ensure all Victorian students can take part in school trips and
sporting activities.
To be eligible for the fund a parent or legal guardian of a
student attending a registered Government or Non government
Victorian primary or secondary school must:
*Be the holder of a Veterans Affairs Gold Card or be an eligible
Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or Pensioner Concession
Card (PCCQC).
CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardians
concession card successfully validating with Centrelink on
either the first day of Term Two or Term Three 2015.
The amount payable for eligible primary and secondary
students is: *$125.00 for Primary School Students *$225.00 for
Secondary School Students. Families who hold a valid means
tested concession card or who are temporary foster parents
are eligible to apply.
Application forms are available from the school office. These
forms need to be completed and returned to the school asap.
For more information about the CSEF visit
www.education.vic.gov.au/csef
If you have any queries please contact the school office admin.
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Pastoral Wellbeing

jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Janine Buerckner

If you have any issues that you’'d like to discuss, regarding your children’s education or their social or emotional
wellbeing, please feel free to come and see me — my office is in the Admin Block.
Our Breakfast Club is held each Wednesday and Friday mornings, before school and begins again this week. The

Breakfast Club operates from the canteen.

Some upcoming events:
**For those who are interested, the GV Disability Expo will be held on Thursday, 10t September, at McIntosh Centre,
Shepparton Showgrounds, Shepparton between 9:30am and 5pm. Entry is FREE. Please see the flyer attached to the

newsletter.

**National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) Update — FREE seminar for people living with disability, families,
carers and support agencies - Monday, 31st August, 9:30am — 11:30am, Benalla Bowls Club, 25 Arundel St, Benalla.
Please see the flyer attached to the newsletter.

**Victorian Association for Gifted and Talented Children (VAGTC) — FREE seminar on “Identification of Gifts and
Talents K — 12”- Friday, 16t October, 2pm — 4:30pm, Wangaratta High School, Wangaratta. If interested in attending,

register by email to Sylvia Green at infolorax@vagtc.asn.au

Some interesting facts from the dietitian:

The following table shows how many daily serves of each food our children should be eating.

Food Group Recommendations

Ages 4-8 Ages 9-11 Ages 12-13 Ages 14-18
Fruit 1% 2 2 2
Vegetables 4% 5 5-5% 5-5%
Meats 1% 2% 2% 2%
Dairy 1%-2 2%-3 3% 3%
Breads/Cereals 4 4-5 5-6 6-7

I'have a number of very good books that may support and continue to develop your parenting skills. Please come to

my office if you'd like to borrow any of the following or if you'd like to find out more about any of the books.
“The Incredible Years — A Trouble-Shooting Guide for Parents of Children Aged 2 - 8 Years’ — Carolyn Webster-

Stratton

‘Why First Borns Rule the World and Last Borns Want to Change It — Michael Grose

‘Teach Your Kids to SHRUG! — Michael Grose
‘THRIVING! — Michael Grose

‘Bringing Out Your Children’s Best Behaviour’ — Michael Grose

10 Golden Rules for Parenting Success in 2015
Michael Grose

The requirements for effective parenting are changing rapidly, just as the profile of parents is changing. Australian
parents are now older than ever (30-34 is now the peak child-bearing age group). Families are smaller than ever (over
50% have two children or less). And as children as a percentage of the population shrink (1 in 6 of our population is
under 15, compared to 1 in 3 in developing countries), we are less knowledgeable about children than ever.

Term 3 Week 7 August 261 2015 Page 4




If you add to this mix that children are growing up at the speed of light, information technology can make parents
seem redundant, and increasingly parents claim lack of time is their biggest impediment to effective parenting. So
what is a parent to do?

Each week, this term, I'll include one of Michael’s 10 golden rules to guide you along your parenting journey in 2015:

7. Practise problem-ownership

Please, please, please allow children to own their own problems. Children of all ages can be creative when they have
problems to solve. Everything is a potential problem to kids and they need opportunities to resolve them themselves.
By all means, coach, guide, give hints but give them a chance to sort out relationship issues; challenges with teachers
and academic challenges themselves.

For a regular supply of great parenting ideas subscribe to Happy Kids email newsletter at parentingideas.com.au

Children’s Chatter Matters!

Language Learning activities to have a go at, at home.

Ten activities will be provided over this term to help your child think a little bit deeper about

the world around them and to use longer and more complex sentences. Expanding your

child’s oral language use will lead to significant improvements in their writing also. You may

need to adjust the activity to suit your child’s level:

** When learning to read and spell words, children need to be able to blend individual sounds together to form new words. For
example, t —o—p = top. You can support your child to practise blending sounds together by separating sounds in words and
asking them to say what the word is. Use words from their book.

Y ou could also incorporate this into everyday conversation, e.g. “Can you please put thisintheb —i —n (bin)”, “We are goingto t
—ar —g— et (target) to buy your friend a present”, “Put on you b — 0o —t — s (boots)”.

Litter Free Lunches
Throughout this term we have noticed that our rubbish has begun to increase again. The children have done a
fantastic job changing the way they pack their lunch and helping us to reduce our litter during Term Two,
however we need to continue to maintain this change. For the remainder of this term we will focus on reminding
and supporting children to continue to reduce their waste.
To help out your child, can you please ensure that any plastic containers are clearly named and remind them to
bring home any container or zip lock bags that they take to school. We have a large collection of Tupperware
containers that have built up, most of which are unnamed.
Outside bins are still provided for Lunch-order bags and canteen waste. We have been able to reduce our waste
and no longer have to empty our bins on a daily basis. We hope to continue this going forward. Thank you for

your help.

School Produce

Fresh Eggs available from the office for $4.00 a dozen.

Cos lettuce from our school garden available from Mr. ) ;ﬁﬁ -
Boulton’s room for $1.00. We will have a large harvest in - 'é

the coming weeks so keep an eye out in the newsletter.
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Japanese Saori Mizoguchi

Japanese Awards
Lachlin Harvey (3/4H)

For being focused on learning verbs in Japanese. You are on fire when we were going through each verb in class.
Well done, Loch!
Oscar Willis (6L)

For writing down sentences in Japanese using days of the week and singing well in class. You are really well

focused in that lesson. Keep up the great work, Oscar!

Library Mrs Ryan e

Book Week will be celebrated at our school this week, August 24th until August 28th. This year our Book Week
Parade will be held in the Mercy Centre at our school this Friday, 28th August, 2015 at 10.00am-11.00am. Mr Maher

will be the compare for the Book Week parade this year. We look forward to seeing the children in their costumes.

Children come to school dressed as a favourite character from a book. It is a great morning and you are all

invited to watch the parade.

Monday, 7th September, 2015
Our Foundation students have been invited to visit the Yarrawonga Public Library , Belmore Street Yarrawonga for a
half hour session for each class. Prep A, 9.30am-10.00am, Prep C,
10.00am-10.30am and Prep S from 10.30am - 11.00am.

Thank you Kerry and Eddie for this special time to celebrate Book

Music Mrs Cussen

This week in music time Mrs Cussen shared some of her experiences from her recent trip to Thailand. The children
got to hear and make the mediative sound on a singing bowl, they saw how silk and paper is made. They got to
play traditional Thailand instruments and were introduced to some of the culture and customs of the gentle Thai
people. They may be asking what day they were born on as in Thai Custom this is very important.

Below is a photo of Prep S showing some of the amazing things Mrs. Cussen bought back. Korp koon ka.

Music Awards
Paige Murfitt for your leadership and

expertise in sharing your dancing talent
with others. Thank you.

Chloe Wheaton for you enthusiasm and
time you have devoted to perfecting our

dance routine. Thank you.
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Foundation ( ?’rep} News

Prep C Awards

Inquiry

aylee Denys - your
determination and

persistence in reading
and writing. Keep up the
super efforts champ!

Last Wednesday we had three exchange students spend
the day with us: Emil from Sweden, Anke from
Switzerland and fritz from Germany. The foundation
learning centre was transformed into a multi lingual
mecca as the children and staff learnt lots of

Bailey Roache - working wonderful things about these three cultures. Discuss

hard to improve in with your child what they know about Germany, Sweden
reading and writing and and Switzerland.. there are many differences and
making better learning similarities.

choices - what a super
job!

Prep S Awards

Mia Brogan - the
awesome effort you put
into your reading and
writing. You always give

it a ‘red-hot-go’!!

Demi Crothers - the
awesome effort you put
into our numeracy lessons
this week. You rocked the

‘thinkboards’!!

a

astacey@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au jsagaidak@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au kcowan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

L% '
Alison Stacey Jen Sagaidak Kellie Cowan
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TERM THREE, WEEK SIX What’s On?

Sports Uniform
Could ALL students please wear their sports

uniform on a Wednesday, as we will be

Madi Kelly for producing high quality work, in all areas

of the curriculum. Excellent work, Madi! practising for the Athletic Sports. Thank you.
Heleena Shaw for making improvements in Reading, on Thured " rirs*i‘“id“ . . .

.y . . n Thursday, all classes will be participating

iti i . [
Wit ngl’ Spelling and Maths. Keep working hard, in a first aid class, run by St. John First Aid
Shawry' in Schools.
Riley Robinson for showing great research skills and Book Week Parade
writing an amazing report on the “Thorny Devil”. Well This Friday, at 10am, we will have a parade,
done Champl where children are encouraged to come

) ) dressed as their favourite book character and
i . join in the parade. There will be prizes on

Chelsea Cooper for your amazing attitude tfowards the day!
your learning, for concentrating well and achieving
high standards. Parish Mass

This Friday 1/2H and 1/2V will be attending
the Parish Mass at 12pm. Parents are welcome

Ashley Jones for your efforts in making right choices, to come along.

keep up the excellent work matel!

Parish Mass

Alyssa Milner for always being so respectful, kind, This Sunday 30™ August is a Children’s Mass.
helpful and caring. We are very lucky to have you in e [0 Gl 1 s o ey clllere
1/2Bl attending as possible.

Grace Pigdon for being a helpful member of 1/2H and
for the effort you are putting into the spelling of your
Magic Words this term. Well done, Grace.

Declan Martin for making good use of your class time
to complete tasks and for passing your Indigo words.
Keep up the top work, Declan!

This term, we will be focusing on the following areas.

Religious Education - “Grief and Loss”

Inquiry - “Discovering Australia”

This week, we will be focusing on the following areas.

. Writing - Dreamtime Stories
Grammar - Conjunctions and Contractions
Mathematics - Time

Cheree Tregoning. Lisa Handreck °Kayte Barton .Monica Van Roy .

ctregoning@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, Ihandreck@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
kbarton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mvanroy@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Coming up this week:

Bridoino ( 'entfre

* Book Week Parade Friday 10am.
¢ Week 8 is Numeracy & Literacy
Week. Open day Thursday. See

Noezne you then

Who will be at this year’s Book Week Parade?
Books play an important part in our lives. We look forward to seeing
what characters are popular in this year's Book Week Parade.

Reconciliation Ceremony Tuesday 8" September.

It is the final week of our Reconciliation home base program. We would
like to thank all the families and volunteers who have supported our
candidates. Our final presentation mass is this Sunday 28" August at
9:45.

Numeracy & Literacy Week.
Next week we will be celebrating the wonderful work the children complete in
numeracy and literacy lessons. Would you like to come in and see our Literacy
Workshops in action on Thursday September 3rd? Our Centre will be open
from 9:30 till 1 o’clock and we would love to see as many visitors as possible.
Rulers & Red Pens.

As the year wears on many students have misplaced their ruler and red pen.
These are important tools for children to keep their work neat and presented
well. Could you please purchase these for your child if they need them. Thanks
NAPLAN

The year 3 children will be receiving their NAPLAN results soon. This test is a
snapshot of one day in your child’s learning. If you have any concerns please
come in and chat to your teacher.

Congratulations to our Weekly Award Winners.

Frazer Cummins for your great dedication towards planning a new Mosaic Shed. Fantastic effort Frazer, well done!

Tom Lovel for your excellent attitude this week, even with an injured foot. Your cheerful and positive manner is wonderful to see!

Mia Kennedy for the consistent effort you are putting into learning your timetables. Well done Mia!

Braedyn Peterson for your improvement in your quick recall of answers to Mental Maths problems. Well done Braedyn!

Chloe Wheaton for the wonderful attitude you bring to your learning tasks. Your time management skills in our literacy block is amazing!
Nathan Weir for taking responsibility for improving your learning. Keep up this fabulous attitude!

Joe Coulter for your fabulous approach to your maths this week, great work Joe!

Paige Murfitt for making a huge effort with your organisation and for your positive effort towards our literacy workshops. Go Paige!

Eliza Nagle for always presenting her work of a very high standard and for her gorgeous friendly personality. Well done!

aQ &
Maureen McLarty & Nikki Connell
Mel Whiteley @ Caitlin O'Dwyer ' Kirby Hillier & Patrice Goldman.

mmclarty@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, pgoldman@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
codwyer@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mwhiteley@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, khillier@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Leadership Centre News

\L EIAIDIERISIH 1P/

Class Awards

Will Connell (5B): For all of the research and work
you have put in towards learning about the gold rush
before our camp to Sovereign Hill.

Tanner Irvine (50): For putting in a huge effort with
your 'Gold Rubric' this week. Your bank book is filling
up fast. Keep up the great work Tanner.

Riley Inglis 8’)0): For your friendly and kind nature
you show to all your peers. You love making people
hap%)y and always put others before your self. Well done
Hayley

Sophie Mulquiney (6C): For your willingness to be
a better learner each week. You have been fantastic and
produced some excellent work.

Josh Baer (6C): For your informative and imaginative
keynote around ¢ Tony Abbott’ and what he gets up to
each day. Awesome T

Matt Nieuwenhout (6L): For showing interest and
enjoyment in Mathletics ~ working hard to complete set
activities and trying hard to answer ‘Live’ challenges.
Well done Matt T

Maddie Jarrad (6L): For working well in Literacy
and Numeracy sessions this week ~ trying hard to learn,
understand and complete activities and showing
improved time management.

Coming Up....

< Friday 28t August
Book Week Book Parade

« Monday 31st August Q
Year 6 Life Relationships evening

% Thursday 3" September
Literacy & Numeracy Week visits

% Friday 4t September o
® Fathers Day Breakfast "ﬂ ot
® Year 5-6 Hooptime
® Netball Victoria School Championships

% Friday 11t September

Chess Tournament - ,
Sacred Heart PS to host n a2

% Tuesday 15% September

Year 6 Market Day &3 G e

% Thursday 17" September & .’f &4

School Athletics Carnival iy

Week 7 Learning Intentions ....
+ Numeracy
Geometry ~ grid reference/maps (Year 5
Money & financial mathematics (Year 6)
‘ © I L] !

< Literacy g
Spelling blends ~ a=ar, igh & ur ET\;J
Writing ~ Camp Recounts & Report writing

% Religious Education b

Life Relationships
s Inquiry £
Gold (Year 5) [y

Parliament (Year 6) \ﬁ

Leadership Centre Camps
Yesterday we welcomed back Miss O’Sullivan, Mr Boulton Mr
Maher, Mrs Brear and our Year 5s after what was a very busy,
but fun 3 days in Ballarat. A very big thank you to Bron Nagle
and Britt Stacey who accompanied the children on the camp
and helped make it such a success. The Year 6 camp is the 2nd
week of term 4, October 12t-16%. More information about
the Year 6 camp will be sent home over the next couple of
weeks.
Book Week 2015
It’s Book Week! The 2015 theme is ‘Books Light Up Our
World’. To celebrate Book Week we will be ho%ding a ‘Book
Week Parade’ where children can dress as their favourite book
character. The parade will take place on Friday 28™ August. It
would be great to see the students in the Leadership Centre
dressing up and enjoying the day.
Life Relationships
The children in the Leadership Centre are currently working
through a ‘Life Relationships’ unit as part of their Religious
Education program. Life Relationships is a holistic approach to
developing healthy relationships between parents/caregivers,
the school and students with the emphasis on the adolescent
stage of the life cycle. On Monday 315t August the Year 6
students are invited to attend a Life Relationships evening with
Mum and/or Dad. The session will begin at 7pm and takes
about an hour. If you are free to come along it would be great
to see you there with your son/daughter. It is a fantastic way
of introducing what can sometimes be a tricky topic and
encourages open, honest conversations between the Year 6s
and their parents.
National Literacy and Numeracy Week
Next week is the 17 National Literacy and Numeracy Week
~ a chance to celebrate the importance of literacy and
numeracy, the foundations of learning. This year, the focus is
on encouraging parents and carers to get involved and
participate in the Week, promoting positive parental
involvement. Parents, grandparents and carers are invited to
come along to school next Thursday, 3 September to see
Literacy and Numeracy classes in action. Literacy classes will
run from 9am-11am and Numeracy classes from 11.30am-
Ipm .. it would be great if zou could come along and check
out the kids in action!

* Zac Banch ~ runner-up in the Albu

\& .

Congratulations
Congratulations and well done to the following leadership centre students :

* Madi Duffy ~ winning the Zone round of the ‘Lions Club Public Speaking Competition’. Madi will now ¥
represent our district in the 4t round of the competition this Sunday in Strathmerton. Good Luck Madi T
Wodonga Junior Football League best & fairest.

Ned Pendegast and Ben Woodburn tied for third.
Stella Mulquiney ~ becoming a big sister to baby Alexander Lindsay.  **

Daniel Boulton Meg O’Sullivan "=

dboulton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
dcarroll@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Dean Carroll

Lynne Lawless

mosullivan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
llawless@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Apply for a Working With Children Check
Go to http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au. Go to Apply for a Check.

What you need to fill in for an online application:

. An email address so we can contact you about your application
. the address of every place you have lived in the last 5 years in Australia
. the name, postal address and phone number in Australia for each organisation you will be doing

volunteer child related work for
. a printer that will print a legible copy of the Application summary.
Once you have filled in the online application form, you need to go to a participating Australia Post Retail
Outlet to lodge your application. What you take with you when lodging:
. The application summary and receipt that you printed at the end of the online application.
. A passport size photo of yourself
. Documents that prove your identity
. Volunteer WWC Checks are free.
DO NOT SIGN the Application Summary before lodging.
When you have successfully lodged your application at Australia Post, your receipt will be stamped and
returned to you. You can use this receipt to prove that you have applied for a WWC Check.
Those people that do not have access to a computer and printer, please do not hesitate to contact the school

office and we can arrange to do this first step for you.

DENILIQUIN NETBALL ASSOCIATION IS PLEASED TO HOST CAPTAIN OF
QUEENSLAND FIREBIRDS AND THE AUSTRALIAN NETBALL DIAMONDS

1 /
Congratulations! LAURA GEITZ
7 You are invited to participate in the Laura Geitz Netball Clinic
Congmtulatzons to Lauren ﬂl’ld ROSS Wednesday 9th September, $90/person (Non refundable fee)

Strictly limited numbers at each session
Registrations close Monday 31st August 2015
Open to all ages, 2 x 1 hour clinics from 4pm

Alexander, a bTOﬂ’lET to Stella (5B)/ GT{IC@' DNA Courts, Memorial Park Drive, Deniliquin
Non-Participants welcome to come and catch a glimpse of this superstar!
and Edward.

Mulquiney on the safe arrival of

Payment made via direct deposit to:

Account details: Deniliquin Netball Association Incorporated

BSB: 062533 Acc number: 00900342 Reference your full name and the initials LG with the payment.
To confirm online payment and position at clinic complete the form below and return to:

* DNA, PO BOX 606, Deniliquin NSW 2710, or

* Bennetts Intersports Deniliquin, or

* DNA Clubrooms Saturdays 11.00am-3.00pm

Laura Geitz Netball Clinic Registration Confirmation
NAME:

DOB:

PHONE:

EMAIL:

DATE PAYMENT MADE:
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Sacred Heart Parents & Friends

presents the
2015
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Inter Bal

Jarrawonga & Border Golf Club

daturday 29th Hugust
fjrom 7Tpm

Supper provided
Prinks at bar pricegs
$40 per ticket
€ntertainment by: Mauriceg Milani

Dress Code: Neat Casual
Tickets still available until Friday morning at the latest.

Pay at the Primary School Office or by EFT
ACCOUNT NAME: Sacred Heart Parents & Friends

BSB: 803188

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 7642

REFERENCE: Please use full name when paying by EFT

If paying by EFT, collect your tickets at the door.

For further information see the P & F Facebook page or contact Sandy Judd on 0438182792
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speaker sessions.

Thursday 10th September
McIntosh Centre
Shepparton Showgrounds
SHEPPARTON
9.30am-5pm
Free entry
Sausage sizzle, coffee van,
children's activities and guest

speakers on the day.
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FREE Community Forum

National Disability Insurance
Scheme (NDIS) — Update

People living with disability, families, carers
and support agencies will benefit from this A ‘ ,’
forum. [ %
»
Hear about the experiences of clients, families
and service providers in relation to the new O

models of client and family support.

Learn about how the NDIS works with National Disability Insurance Agency
(NDIA) plans and what an NDIS plan looks like. Todd Hawker speaks from the
point of view of an parent with children who are NDIS participants in Barwon

region.
Benalla Bowls Club
é\_ 25 Arundel St, Benalla
' Monday 31 August 2015
#g4 9:30 am —11:30 am

Guest Speakers:
David Moody - NDS State Manager (Victoria)
Todd Hawker - NDS Victoria Workforce Advisor

Bookings: in person at the Benalla Rural City - Council Customer
Service Centre - Bridge St, Benalla.

Contact: Telephone registrations on 5760 2600.

RSVP: Wednesday 26" August

BENALLAM

Wadional Diuatstty Sarvisss RURAL CITY¥
weToRA

Parish Support!

Saturday and Sunday
Masses are looking for
overhead operators to go on

Please contact the Parish
Office on 57443030 or School
Office if you can help out.
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